
 

 

Communication and  

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
● Each student will have an assessment appointment on one of the first five Wednesdays 

of the year.  If there is time after their Literacy and Numeracy assessments, we will meet 

with parents for our beginning school interviews.  If there is not enough time, we will 

make an appointment for a more convenient time. 

 

● We are always available to discuss your child’s learning and welfare with you before 

8:50am and after 3.15pm.  Once the bell goes to come inside, our responsibilities are 

teaching and learning with the students.  We are not able to spend time with you in the 

classroom once the school day starts.  

 

● To ensure we are able to provide the time needed to address your queries or concerns, it 

is best to make an appointment with us.  In this way, we can avoid any clashes with 

meetings or prior engagements. 
 

● Sometimes, with work commitments, you may not be able to come in to meet with us.  

Please feel free to ring and organise a phone conference.  Once again, the best times are 

before and after school, or during lunchtimes. 

 

 

 

 

 


